
 
 

30th June 2022 
IOLCP/CGC/2022 
 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, Plot no. C/1, G Block, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (E) 
Mumbai - 400 051 
 

BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street 
Mumbai- 400 001 
 

Security Symbol: IOLCP 
 

Security Code: 524164 
 

 

Sub:-   Notice of closure of trading window 
  

Dear Sir, 
 
Pursuant to the requirements of SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 and 

Company’s “Code of Conduct to Regulate, Monitor and Reporting of Trading by Designated Persons” 

the Trading Window for dealing in the securities of the Company, shall remain closed for all the 

designated persons and their immediate relatives from 01st July 2022 till the expiry of 48 hours after 

the declaration of financial results for quarter ended 30th June 2022 are made public. 
 

During the closure of Trading Window, Insiders are also advised not to deal in the shares of the 

Company. 

 

This is for information and record please. 

 
Thanking you, 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 

 

 


